
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

PUBLIC MEETING OF THE  
COCHISE COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Cochise County Community College District 
Governing Board and to the general public that the regularly scheduled Governing Board 
meeting for July 13, 2021, has been cancelled. The Governing Board will hold a Special 
Virtual meeting to address action items only on July 13, 2021 beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

GOVERNING BOARD OF COCHISE COLLEGE 

I, Crystal Wheeler, certify that this cancellation notice of the public meeting was posted 
on the 8th day of July 2021, by 5 p.m. o'clock. 

Crystal Wheeler 
Crystal Wheeler  
Executive Assistant 
Office of the President 
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